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To:HearingComments, DNREC (MailBox Resources) <DNRECHearingComments@delaware.gov>

I would like to go on record saying I am very much opposed to the off shore wind project.

Surely there are other alternatives. 
Among other issues, I  feel that it would:
Negatively effect marine life
Negatively effect the marine industry
Negatively effect the value of property
Negatively effect birds and bird migration
I reside for almost half of the year in Fenwick Island.  My address is 1704 Coastal Highway.

I appreciate your willingness to accept feedback. Please do not let this go through.

Sent from my iPhone
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